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Friday 1 November 2019 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Children in Need 2019 
GET TOGETHER, RAISE MONEY, CHANGE LIVES 
 
The School Council members met on 3 October to discuss the fund raising ideas for 
Children in Need this year. Kea School always raises a lot of money for this charity each 
year and the school council work hard to make it all possible. We are pleased to be able to 
share our plans with everyone.  
 
Children in Need will be celebrated on Friday 15 November through various events. Before 
school, we hope to have a visit from Pudsey Bear in the playground! We hope to see all of 
the children at Kea coming to school dressed in non-school uniform.  We invite you to dress 
in superhero costumes, pyjamas, favourite book or film characters costumes. Whatever 
takes your fancy! We ask for a suggested £1 donation.  
 
This year, Children in Need is being endorsed by Joe Wicks: The Body Coach. Classes will 
carry out a workout with Joe via a web player during the day. We will also be asking for 
healthy snacks, bakes, fruit kebabs etc. for our healthy tuck shop after school. These can be 
bought or made; please see the “Joe Wicks Healthy Bakes” section of the BBC website for 
ideas.  However, please remember we are a nut free school. 
 
https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/schools/primary-school/fundraise-with-joe-wicks/ 
 
Any items for the healthy tuck shop can be brought on the day to your child’s classroom or 
reception. If any parents would like to volunteer to help set up the tuck shop at 3.15 pm and 
sell items after school, please email the school office - secretary@kea.cornwall.sch.uk. We 
will be selling items in the tuck shop for 50p each so please have your money ready! 
 
We hope that the day turns out to be lots of fun for the whole school and promotes a good 
cause. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs McPherson and the School Council 
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